
Sierra Wireless Inc. 

13811 Wireless Way, Richmond, BC, Canada V6V 3A4 

Tel: 604-232-1440, Fax: 604-231-1109 

Date: July 26, 2018 

 
Federal Communications Commission 

Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046-1609 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Getac Technology Corporation to apply to the FCC for a 

change in identification as specified under 47CFR section 2.933 of the FCC rules. This authorization applies to 

Sierra Wireless, EM7455 module, FCC ID: N7NEM7455. We are aware that Getac Technology Corporation intends 

to market the above referred product under FCC ID: QYLEM7455R. The original test results continue to be 

representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed identification. 

 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

                            

Ying Wang 

ywang@SierraWireless.com 


